NOTICE TO BODY SHOP CUSTOMERS

In the event we repair your car you will be expected to pay the repair bill in full (either with insurance check or your own check) before the car will be released.  This is required due to delays in handling insurance claims where personal injury is involved, or where there is a question of liability or a possible legal action.

The car is being repaired for you as the owner – if you do not intend to pay the bill with your own check when the job is complete then make certain you have insurance company releases signed and returned to the proper insurance company in order that they will have delivered their check to you in time to get your car.

In the event there are items left open on the estimate for damage not visible at the time of the estimate, you will be expected to supply your check for that amount and obtain the reimbursement from the paying insurance company.

The method of handling wreck repairs in no way reflects on your credit.  It is necessary due to the difficulty we have in securing payments from insurance companies.
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